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WOOD RIVER - The Wood River Police Department officially swore in its newest 
probationary officer at the Wood River City Council meeting earlier this week. 



 

At the meeting, City Clerk Danielle Sneed administered the Oath of Office to newly 
appointed Probationary Police Officer Morgan Davis. After being officially sworn in, 
Officer Davis received a brand new badge from Wood River Police Chief Brad Wells.

The department congratulated their newest member with an announcement on their 
.Facebook page

“Congratulations to Morgan Davis, now known as Officer Morgan Davis, who took the 
oath of office this evening at the Wood River City Council meeting for the position of 
Probationary Police Officer,” they said.

“Officer Davis will start Police Academy next week and will be patrolling the streets of 
Wood River after receiving her academy training! We welcome Officer Davis to the 
City of Wood River!”

A recording of the Wood River City Council meeting featuring Davis being sworn in is 
available at the top of this story or on the .City of Wood River Facebook page

https://www.facebook.com/woodriverpd/posts/pfbid0Pnci9bj8YihP4MYGkTVMPbhLUVW1B8utgUZgzonVyZSZWE6knLgkmmLMJnazrdDSl?__cft__=AZX8ipyHkjkpiTvxmP_oFWjBvw7Y57qWosTS-gDg6kUH9tSDYXiOdl13nXt-gvanPsTfGGwSerlJ6dH6pIs3UhI9KoYLujAkd2v6E1u8wmJ0SxaZTStTeeMTWpiBbII2RP5fs_P6SJeeeXLnUozSqU7W&__tn__=%2CO%2CP-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.facebook.com/theCityofwoodriver/videos/3564471683841177/?__tn__=%2CO-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

